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Important Dates 

26th Mar Parents’ Evening 

27th Mar Parents’ Evening  

28th Mar Year 1 Class Assembly 

4th Apr Year 2 Class Assembly 

For a full summary of dates over the year, our 

Annual Planner can be viewed here 

British Science Week 

Through Science in school, we aim to stimulate 

the natural curiosity, knowledge and 

understanding of all children about the world 

they live in. This year, we celebrated British 

Science Week by joining in with 

thousands of schools across the UK 

by having lots of fun exploring 

science, technology, engineering and 

maths. This year’s theme is Adapt 

and Change, and gave lots of opportunities for experiments and 

observations including planting seeds and exploring forces. More 

information about the week can be found on the British Science 

Week website here.   

Parent Council Reminder  

Please remember to share your feedback with 

your Class Rep by Friday 14th March and share 

you views on the ways in which we engage with 

our school community by completing the online 

form.  

Pre-School: hayleysburgess@yahoo.com  

Reception: kimberley_anne85@me.com  

Year 1: kimberley_anne85@me.com  

Year 2: myrawasim90@gmail.com  

School Nursing Team Drop-in Session 

Our school nursing team has organised a 

parent/carer drop-in session on Wednesday 7th 

May from 8.30am to midday. You will be able to book a 

session and ask advice on any topics that are affecting your 

child. More information about booking a slot will follow soon.  

Red Nose Day  

On Friday 21st March, it is Red Nose Day for Comic 

Relief. It will be normal school uniform on that day and we 

kindly ask that children do not bring any accessories into 

school. For more information please click here.  

Dream big, fly high  

PTA Mother’s Day 

To celebrate Mother's Day, the PTA is 

inviting children to make a beautiful gift 

at their pop-up flower shop at school 

on Friday 28th March. Children will visit the 

flower shop with their class. If you would like 

your child to take part, please buy your gift on 

this link by Monday 24th March. If you have any 

questions, please get in touch with a member of 

the PTA committee who will be happy to help. 

Thank you for your support.  

Ramadan and Eid Celebrations  

Some of our families began marking the holy 

month of Ramadan at the end of February. The 

observance of Ramadan is considered one of the 

Five Pillars of Islam and lasts 29-30 days from the 

sighting of one crescent moon to the next. The end of 

Ramadan is marked by the celebration of Eid al-Fitr and in 

school, we will have activities in the classrooms. If any of our 

parents who celebrate the festival would like to come in and 

speak to the children about it, we would love to hear from you. 

If you are interested in doing this, please contact the school 

office to let us know your availability.  

Staff Update  

We are sad to be saying goodbye to Mrs Kellett on Friday 21st 

March. Mrs Kellett has worked across school and in the after-

school club. We wish her luck on her next adventure.  
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